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Ruemel Panglao

From: Luis Perez <perezelectrical@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 11:23 AM
To: Ruemel Panglao
Subject: Re: PLN2020-00266

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Ruemel, 
 
I have reviewed the plans for this project and I like the overall architectural design. I strongly believe 
the design goes well with the diversity of architectural styles in the neighborhood.  
I support the development of this project! 
 
Luis Perez 
422 Ferdinand Ave, El Granada  
510-593-3438 
 
On Thursday, July 1, 2021, 10:33:15 AM PDT, Ruemel Panglao <rpanglao@smcgov.org> wrote:  
 
 

Hello Luis, 

  

The planset can be found here: https://planning.smcgov.org/sites/planning.smcgov.org/files/events/Item3_PLN2020-
00266_Planset.pdf 

  

Thanks, 

Ruemel 

  

From: Luis Perez <perezelectrical@att.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 11:23 AM 
To: Ruemel Panglao <rpanglao@smcgov.org> 
Subject: PLN2020-00266 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
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Hi Ruemel, 

  

I received a letter yesterday on the mail for a design review hearing taking place on July 8th. The 
proposed project is only a few blocks from my residence (422 Ferdinand Ave, El Granada). 

Can you please send me the design drawings for this project? 

The project file N0. is PLN2020-00266. 

  

Thank you, 

Luis Perez 


